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Homaging to the Triple Gem on the occasion of UN Day of Vesak.

I would like to extend my heartful thanks to Most Ven. Dr. Phra
Dharmakosajan, Rector and Mahachulalongkornrajavidyalaya University
and staffs UNDV for preparation.

I am sure that Buddhist Leaders from all over the world will seek
for peaceful solution for all matters which threaten world peace through
the Buddha's teachings.

If we have something to achieve sustainable peace and harmony
with endless efforts there should be shown the way of peace and
coexistence for mankind.

It is a great honour to my attending UNDV. May the occasion of
UNDYV give happiness to the mankind and develop in future.

Thank You.
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Most Ven. Lee Do-Sung
Dean, Donggook Buddhist Chonbop College



